
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we come to the end of the Easter term I thought I would write to wish you all a lovely break.  
Hopefully some of you will have the opportunity to meet up with some of your friends and families 
during the two weeks off - obviously adhering to the current “lockdown” guidance.  The nursery 
closes today Thursday 1st April 2021 and re-opens on Monday 19th April 2021 
 

Our Easter egg raffle has been a huge success, we were absolutely amazed with your 
generosity and because of this we have raised a huge total of £240 towards enhancing 
your child’s experiences at Thornton Heath Nursery School.  We are already planning 
on buying sunflower, bean, lettuce, tomato and marrow seeds for your children to plant 
in our garden.  Once they have grown we will harvest them and make delicious pasta 
sauces and soup for the children to try.  We have never raised so much money   
from one raffle and we thank you. 
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Primary school offer—for those starting in reception September 2021 
 
On the 16th April 2021 you should hear which primary school your child has been offered for their 
September 2021 start.  We need to know which school you have accepted so that your 
child’s information can be sent to the correct school.   
Please email us at keepintouch@THNS.org with this information.  

Contact details 
 
Please remember to keep the telephone number(s) and address that we have for you up to date. 
For safeguarding purposes we need to have the address where you are currently living.    
Not only do we need your phone number in case of an emergency we also often use  
texts to communicate with you and you are likely to miss out on important messages  
if your phone number is not up to date.   

Please continue to wear a mask when dropping off and           
collecting your child as this helps me to keep my staff safe. 

Please remember to keep checking our website THNS.org for our news 
stories and updates.  You can also contact us through emailing 
keepintouch@THNS.org 

Magic booking 
 
Please remember to book your weekly sessions in advance, Sunday is the last day you 
can book for the following week.  As stated in the contract if you miss three bookings in   

                 succession your child’s place at the nursery could be at risk.  We are always here to                  
                 listen and help if you need any support with this.  

Summer term weather 
 
We have noticed that many of the children are coming to the nursery in multiple layers  
of clothing.  We understand that you wish to keep your child warm however as a general  
guidance if you, as an adult are warm enough in a t-shirt and jumper then your child will be too.  
Please remember the children spend a lot of time moving around and they can become over 
warm and uncomfortable if wearing too many layers.  It is also more difficult for the children to  
independently manage toileting and getting coats on/off if they are wearing multiple layers.   

Spare clothes  
 
We have had some donations of spare clothes, thank you to those of you that have donated.  If 
you are having a tidy out over the holiday we could definitely use some more! 


